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*ADMINISTRATIVE NOTE* 
Callers can remain anonymous and are eligible to receive a cash reward if the information given leads to an arrest or indictment of an offender 

Report Tips to 1-800-253-7867 or via web www.wilcocrimetips.org –  
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The Williamson County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in obtaining information 

regarding a home invasion/robbery that occurred on October 18, 2016 in the Escalera Subdivision 

in Georgetown, Williamson County, Texas.  
 

At approximately 10:00pm on Tuesday, October 18, 

2016, from inside the garage, the victim opened the 

garage door to find two armed suspects armed with 

handguns standing in the driveway. 

 

The suspects forced the victim at gunpoint to open a 

gun safe that was located in the garage and then 

bounded the suspect up.  The suspects then proceeded 

to empty the gun safe and load a cache of weapons 

and ammunition into the victim’s victim.  The 

suspects then proceeded to ransack the residence 

taking an array of jewelry. 
 

The suspects spoke broken English to each other during the episode giving the indicating that both 

suspect were of Hispanic descent.  The suspects referred to each other as “G” and “L”. 
 

Once all the items were loaded into the victim’s vehicle, the suspects left the area.  At approximately 

11:50pm, the victim’s vehicle was located abandoned off Teri Road in Austin. 
 

On October 12, 2016, APD had also reported a similar incident in the Cat Mountain subdivision in 

Austin.  It is likely that both incidents were perpetrated by members of a regional criminal 

organization. 
 

If you have any information as to the identity of the person or persons responsible for either of these 

crimes, please notify the Williamson County Crime Stoppers, at Williamson County Crime Stoppers 

at 1-800-253-7867 or visit our website at www.wilcocrimetips.org 
 

Anyone providing information leading to the arrest or indictment of the person or persons involved 

in these crimes could be eligible for a reward of up to $2,000.  Remember, CRIME DOESN’T 

PAY…CRIME STOPPERS DOES! 
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